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Good morning, Sky.

The county's website does not show any ownership for this parcel so I went to the Colorado State Land Board
site and pulled this image showing the parcel and that it is leased to Siete for mining purposes.  I will also call
the Assessor's Office and try to get ownership records from them as well.

As for the additional permits needed, Siete has submitted a Special 111 permit application to the Division of
Reclamation Mining and Safety, as well as the Air Pollution Emissions Notice to the Department of Public
Health and Environment.

Jodi Schreiber, Owner
PFM Consulting LLC
719-529-0916
www.pfmconsultingllc.com
pfmconsultingcompany@gmail.com

"If you can't fly then run, if you can't run then walk, if you can't walk then crawl, but whatever you do
you have to keep moving forward"
-Martin Luther King Jr.
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